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Comments: As a Montana, Missoula county resident who frequently uses the Holland Lake trailheads to access

the Bob Marshall wilderness I strongly object to this "facility improvement and expansion" project.

 

I think it will adversely affect  the Swan valley and Bob Marshall by drastically increasing the amount of

recreationists on Holland Lake and the surrounding trails in the summer months. I also do not foresee this being

more than a seasonal cash cow for its owners as the winters in that area are bound to keep most tourist away. 

 

Also seems a little hypocritical to shut down so many timber sales in that area due to environmental concerns

and then allow this Utah real estate company to chop down 200 trees without any environmental assessment.

 

I OBJECT TO THIS PROJECT. Please help keep Western Montana from selling out to out-of-state real estate

interest as is happening in so many other parts of the state.

 

 


